
 

 

Extraordinary Notice of 4iG Plc. 

on the announcement of its high-volume winning offer 

 

 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (registered seat: 8 Montevideo Street HU-1037 Budapest, company 

registration number: 01 10 044993, hereinafter: the “4iG Plc.”), hereby informs its Esteemed 

Investors as well as the participants of the financial and capital market that the offer of 4iG Plc. 

has been announced as winning offer in the reopened centralized tendering procedure in the 

subject of “NAHU” 20 14-2020 software development services” of Ministry of Foreign Affairs and 

Trade, the contracting moratorium of which expired on the 19th of January, 2020. 

 

The “NAHU 2014-2020” is an IT system supporting the national data register of ten programs of 

the European Regional Development Fund, the Instrument for Pre-Accession Assistance as well 

as the European Neighborhood Instrument monetary funds. 

 

The value of the procedure is HUF 563,445,500 + VAT, 

 

Budapest, January 10, 2020 

 

 

 

4iG Plc. 


